
To whom it may concern,

I was very concerned to hear the proposed plan to build a crematorium on the Firs Farm 
Green Space.  This is an area which is regularly used by my family and other families in the 
local area.  We need to protect our green spaces, as they enhance the health and 
wellbeing of local people which certainly has taken a toll during the recent lockdowns.  In 
this time many people used this area for daily regular exercise and continue to do so. 
Studies on the effects of green spaces have shown that they can boost human wellbeing, 
help re-address social equality and be a boon for the biodiversity we all depend on. 
Therefore, it is vital that we hold on to our green spaces and I certainly object to the plans 
to build on this space.

Yours Faithfully


